WINDOW*DEPOT 3

505 N. Chadbourne, San Angelo, TX 76903 — Ph.# 325.227.6961
Fax# 325.944.4686

July 11, 2016

Dear Mrs. Neucere,

We would like to say “thank you” for purchasing your new windows
from us. We hope that you will be able to see the real difference
these will make to your home.

We have included your Warranty Folder with you labor and materials
warranty information, so please give us a call at your convenience so
we can review with you. We also include a copy of your paid invoice.

Thanks again for your business and if you ever have any questions,
don't hesitate to call. We are here to service you.

Sincerely,

A
Casey and Lynn Deering J M M 7
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